Mayor of Dacorum, ClIr Rosie Sutton

Design a Christmas Card Competition

BOROUGH
COUNCIL

Competition entry rules for Dacorum Primary, Infant & Nursery Schools

We would like pupils to create a Christmas card design — it could be any design they wish but we
would like it to be themed around their best Christmas memory

Competition details

e Pupils can use any media they wish to create their design e.g. paint, crayons, pens, pencils or
even collage. If using collage, please ensure everything is stuck on securely. Please also
avoid using chalk as it does not print well

e Designs can be in portrait or landscape, but must keep within the template box, we can only
accept entries on the supplied form

e Pupils must complete their details (name/school etc) in the boxes provided, incomplete
entries will not be considered

e All entries must be ready for collection on Friday 26" October 2018
e Judging will take place between Monday 29 October and Friday 9" November 2018

e Participating schools will be informed of the results week commencing Monday 12t
November 2018

e Only one design per pupil

Categories

e Uptoage7
e Age 8 andover

A winner from each category will be chosen and the winning design will be printed and used as the
Mayor of Dacorum’s 2018 Christmas cards.

Cards will also be sold and profits made will go to the Mayor’s chosen charity, Centre in the Park

The Prize

e Each winner and his/her class will be invited to The Forum on Monday 10" December 2018 to
meet the Mayor, enjoy some festive refreshments, try on robes, and have their photograph
taken with the Mayor

e The winner will be given a framed version of their Christmas card design, a pack of their
printed Christmas card and some festive themed goodies

Any questions or queries please contact:
Cassy O’Neil on 01442 228313 or cassie.oneil@dacorum.gov.uk
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